
Fr. Michel Nault, Pastor – phone: (204) 960-6059  email: michelfr@shaw.ca 
Elie Rectory Office – phone: (204) 353-2516  fax: (204) 353-2229  email: blesst@shaw.ca 
Parish Council Members – Marcel Gauthier, Lucille Beaudin, Shelley Combot, Dean Combot, Elaine Tully, Nicole Gillis 
Finance Committee – Nickole Bernardin, Doris Lavallee, Bob Whitechurch, Matthew Lachance 
Finance Secretary – Cara Gillis 
Sharing God’s Gifts – Jeanine Whitechurch 
Infant Baptism /Baptism Preparation – Please call the Parish rectory office. 
Sacrament of Reconciliation – Before or after weekday Masses; half an hour before Sunday Masses or call when in need. 
For the Sacrament of Marriage – Six months notice is required; Marriage Preparation Course is very necessary.  Couples may 
be asked to go where the program is offered. 
Sacrament of the Sick / Needing to talk to someone – Please call the Parish rectory office. 
Bulletin Announcements: Contact Len Desilets – phone: (204) 353-2116  email: lenmona@shaw.ca 
Parish Website: www.blessedsacramentelie.com 

 
Our Parish Bulletin 

 
Christmas Vigil – December 24th, 2016 

Nativity of the Lord – December 25th, 2016 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Blessed Sacrament Church                    St. Eustache Church 

 
This Week’s Mass Schedule 

Christmas Eve, December 24th - 5:30 p.m. – St. François Xavier 
7:30 p.m. – Blessed Sacrament Elie 

Christmas Day, December 25th - 11:00 a.m. – St. Eustache 
Tuesday, December 27th - No mass 
Wednesday, December 28th - No mass 
Thursday, December 29th - No mass 
Friday, December 30th - 2:30 p.m. – Blessed Sacrament Elie – Adoration 

3:30 p.m. – Mass – Mass intention for reconciliation between Gerald 
Trembach and Jerren Nepinak Trembach by Grace Petersen 

Saturday, December 31st - 9:30 p.m. – St. Eustache – Mass intention for +Normand Bergeron 
requested by the Bergeron family 

New Year’s Day, January 1st - 9:00 a.m. – St. François Xavier 
11:00 a.m. – Blessed Sacrament Elie 

 
Church Cleaners: Elie (Dec 26 – Dec 31) – Vince & Nicole Gillis 
 St. Eustache (Dec 26 – Jan 7) – André & Sylvia Allard and Yvonne Fleury 

Please pray for those who are sick, awaiting tests or receiving medical treatment.  Paisley Amyotte, 
Roger Menard, Michelle Beaudin, Denise Gervais. 
We encourage everyone in our parishes to pray for those who are sick.  If you know of others who may be 
sick and in need of prayer, please let us know so we can include their names in our Sunday bulletin. 

A Christmas card from all parishioners to Father Michel is located at the church entrance.   A spiritual 
bouquet is our gift to him, so please sign your name on the card and perhaps with a prayerful gesture that 
you wish to offer to him.  Suggested offerings include: mass intentions, attending weekday masses, praying 
the rosary, a daily prayer, etc.   
 



Christmas Message 
“During Advent we prepared well so that the Child Jesus may 
be born anew in our hearts this Christmas.  We pray that the 
Prince of Peace may find a home in our hearts so that we may 
become credible witnesses to and agents of peace in our 
turbulent world so much in need of our Savior.  This Christmas 
invite the Baby Jesus into your homes and make sure to put 
Christ back into Christmas.  With much Love and Hope for a 
Joyous Christmas!!!” 

- Fr. Michel Nault 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Merry Christmas 


